



Riverside County Suicide Prevention Coalition **Upstream Sub Committee Meeting Minutes**

Date 06/07/2022

Time: 9:00-10:23 am

Attendees:

Mary Hrinko
Christian Romero
Lynda Bailey
Pearl Rodriguez

- I. Welcome**
- II. Intro (Mary)**
- III. Goals of the committee (Chris)**
- IV. May meeting minutes recap (Mary)**

Older adult focus: Kits Could cost more than \$10,000 depending how often or how many home delivered participants there are. Mary will follow up on this from her contacts. If we consider 1250 people and want to stick with \$10,000 the kits could be around \$8.00 each for one round. How often? Quarterly? What does that look like as far as help is concerned? Maybe focusing on seniors who aren't being case managed would be more beneficial because their needs could be greater.

-Application: Review of the application, Becky must recuse herself due to her affiliation with SPC Leadership. Therefore, Mary will be taking lead on the application for submission for review. Review of Curly's input on Summary portion. Notes to be added to this portion is the resources that will be added to the bags. Going over Where the Project will take place; not sure if we discussed the areas, on the application we have some examples such as banning, palm springs, Indio etc. Project should ideally take place in November.

Youth focus: Directing change.org to see prompts and videos of submissions from last year. Not sure when newest videos will be uploaded. Once we watch these new videos, we can see which videos we would like to use for the youth campaign.

Action Items

Mary will follow up on her email to see how many home delivered participants we have to help determine a general number of kits needed. Lynda Will reach out to the new director

at the Goeske center to see how many people are home bound currently and see what the director thinks about the evaluation process and her input on how we should conduct that process. Mary will see if low-income housing seniors are a possibility to help them with kits as well. Need to have a voting process regarding the application, Chris will talk to Becky to see if she has some input on that process, and if we should just send out an email or poll etc. and if only have 5 active members is enough. Mary will attempt to have the application completed by Friday and review with the group for any changes at our next meeting.

v. Next Meeting, July 5th @ 9am